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3rd May, 1948,

Dear Sirs,

Further to my letter of the l4th Janusry
last, respecting the steamer "ALBION STAR", T have
to acquaint you that in view of further informstion
recelved from the Blue Ster Line, Ltd. to the effect
that they have sold this vessel to the Eritish Iron

and Steel Corporation for bresking up purposes, the

Commitlee have given instructions for the notstion
"To be broken up" to be posted sgainst thls vessel's
nsme 1ln the Register Book.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Clessificstion Committee.
The ESurveyors,
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